TUTOR EVENING Tuesday 1st October 24 (3.30 – 7.30pm) Edulink Appointment Booking



24th September 2024

Dear Parents,

We would like to invite you to attend our Tutor Evening on Tuesday 1st October. This is an important evening and provides you with an opportunity to discuss how your child has settled into their new year group with their tutor.

To book an appointment, log into Edulink and select the Parents' Evening icon. This allows you to choose your own appointment with their tutors and appointments will take place in person at the Academy.

Appointments can be made straight away, your final opportunity to make appointments will be at 5pm on 30th September. Should you wish to make any changes after this date, please contact the academy office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Bowker
Deputy Head Teacher

Mrs K Bryan
Assistant Head Teacher



